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        July 9, 2007 
 
ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Dwayne.Lewis@safety-kleen.com 
 
 
Dwayne Lewis        OCD-HW-E-07-122  
Safety-Kleen Systems Inc.     
Sanford, FL  33426 
 
 
   Seminole County - HW 
   Safety-Kleen Systems Inc.-FLD984171165   
   Request for Information Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Lewis: 
 
A hazardous waste compliance inspection was conducted at your facility on June 26, 2007.  This 
inspection was conducted under the authority of Section 403.091, Florida Statutes, and Chapter 
403, Part IV, Florida Statutes. The inspection is designed to ascertain the compliance status of 
your facility with 40 CFR 260-268 and 279, adopted in Florida Administrative Code Chapters 
62-730 and 62-710.   
 
During the inspection, Safety-Kleen personnel were unsure how the drum washer was 
engineered.  Please provide the Department with a schematic of how the drum washer was 
originally designed to operate and how it was actually constructed, including the location of back 
flow prevention devices, if any. Also, please provide a narrative explanation of the drum 
washing process and how Continued Use Solvent and solvent categorized as “hazardous waste” 
is also used in the drum washer process.   
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance.  If you have any questions concerning 
this matter please email me at Janine.Kraemer@floridadep.net or call me at (407) 893-3323.  
Your response to this request for information should be mailed to me at the address on the 
letterhead above. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
             
        Janine Kraemer, CHMM 
        Hazardous Waste Program 


